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This bill will not improve the lives of homeless/houseless individuals, and would 

further keep people away and detached from services including shelters. Living in 

outdoor public space is not a compassionate solution to 

homelessness/houselessness. This bill further perpetuates the misguided idea of 

leaving homeless/houseless people in open-air outdoor conditions as 

“compassionate”. I strongly oppose this bill. 


